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Welcome to the New Year! We can’t believe how fast this year has already gone! We 

have done some exciting things the last few months and being able to see the children 

grow and succeed is very exciting. 

 

During the month of January, we will be gearing some fun activities that are related to 

the New Year. We love doing art with the children, so we will be making some 

handprint fireworks using red and blue paint. The children will be painting with their 

fingers and making fingerprint Chinese lanterns. We will also be making a Look at Me on 

the first school day of the new year. The children will put their handprint and footprint 

on a piece of paper to show what they looked like on the first day of 2019. 

 

We have seen so much growth in the children in the last few months. Lincoln and Logan 

have begun the process of starting to walk and it is exciting to see them accomplish this. 

Way to go, Lincoln and Logan! 

 

We love to sing with the children. We have been singing 

Itsy Bitsy Spider, Wheels on the Bus, and Pat a Cake. Pat a 

Cake, for sure, is their favorite song. They also love to play 

peek-a-boo with us. 

 

During the month of January, we will also be working on identifying where our eyes, 

nose, mouth and ears are. We will point and show them where each of these are. 

 

We hope that everyone enjoyed the holidays with their families and friends. We are 

looking forward to starting the New Year. 

 

Ms. Katie           Ms. Amanda           Ms. Emma                


